From: [Commenter 3’s representative]
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2019 11:19 AM
To: lllinois-RFP <lllinois-RFP@nera.com>
Subject: Brownfield procurement

We did not participate in the Brownfield SREC procurement bid, but | would like to provide some
feedback. We are participating in the Adjustable Block Program. Most brownfield sites are not on the
same site as a potential customer so there is no way to sell the power. The only other option is to sell
the power into the PJM or MISO wholesale market. It is very difficult to set up a brownfield project with
adequate scale to sell power into PJM or MISO. A merchant facility is very difficult to develop. | would
suggest that it would make more sense to allow the Brownfield sites to participate in the community
solar program so that there is a market to sell the power to customers and allow the brownfield project
to be of any size.
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